
Announcements for Sunday, September 15 
 
 

                 Readings for Next Week  
Proverbs 1:20-33   Psalm 19 
James 3:1-12   Mark 8:27-38 

 
 
Last Week’s Attendance 
Sunday 8:15 38 10:00  81 Wednesday   12
 Livestream 51 = 182 
Givings 
On the plate: $ 15792  Auto Debit: $2527 
     
Ladies’ Potluck Lunch 
All ladies of the parish are invited to Lunch with the Archdeacon 
on October 5th.  Signup sheet is posted in the Narthex. 
Hosted by the Social Committee 
      
Back to Church BBQ 
You are invited to a BBQ today after the 10am service.  
Thank you from your Parish Council 
 

ST. ANDREW'S CUPBOARD 
THANK-YOU for all your wonderful donations to St. Andrew's 

Cupboard      I just delivered 14 bags; a box and 72 rolls of 

toilet paper to the cupboard!!!  Unbelievable!!!!  Deacon Kay is 
overwhelmed with the generosity of our congregation!  She was 
saying that last month they had 40 people go to the cupboard in 
the 30 days period and they are not open every day!  
They are well stocked now with the school snacks but are in 
need of pasta; pasta sauce; canned vegetables and 
soups/stews.  If you are able to pick anything extra up when you 
are out, they would be so welcomed!  As always, they will 
gratefully accept anything you are able to give! 

Our sincere thanks for your support    

Heather Murphy 
On behalf of our Outreach Committee 

 
Sunday Smile 
When you learn new information, such as an unfamiliar word or 
name, you may notice afterward that the same subject pops up 
again, repeatedly.  This is called the Baddder-
Meinhof Phenomenon. 
 
Bible Study 
Bible studies are Wednesdays on zoom at 7pm and Thursdays 
at 1:30pm in the Fireside room. All are welcome. No experience 
necessary.  
 
Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers for Nursery, Sunday school teachers and helpers are 
needed. If you would like to join our Children’s Ministry, please 
speak to Fr Stephen or Catherine, or email the office. 
 
Ice Cream Summer Outreach  
On behalf of our church, Catherine Carlson and I want to thank 
the following parishioners who have helped out with our ice 
cream outreach this summer.    
Alfred Butler, Roberta Butler, Elizabeth Ceres, Bruce Clark, 
Kathy Glaser, Ivan Mariapen, Brent Matheson, Gerry 
McGregor, Jan Melega, Claudette Meyer, and Funke Talabi. 
They have all done a great job of providing 33 tubs of ice cream 
and toppings once a week to dozens and dozens of patrons at 
St. John’ s kitchen since early July. 
We deeply appreciate the on-going financial support for this 
generous outreach that has come from weekly contributions all 
summer long. 
John Ryrie 
 
2025 Church Calendars 
Church Calendars for 2025 are available in the office for 
purchase. They are $5 each and there is an envelope for your 
payment.  
 
 
 



Ladies Lunch 
Welcome back, ladies! We will have a great reunion lunch at the 
Dearborn Restaurant on Friday, 27 September. This month we 
will meet at 12.30. PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGE FOR 
THIS MONTH! 
There will be so many summer stories to share. Please let Sue 
know by 25 September if you are able to join us. Email 
at  suzie_del-simpson@outlook.com  
It will be wonderful to see smiles and enjoy giggles again.  
 
Harvest Thanksgiving 
We will celebrate Harvest Thanksgiving on October 6 at 10am 
with a family service. Please bring food donations that Sunday 
that the children will carry to the altar during the service. 
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